
 

Davie Elementary School 

School Advisory Council (SAC) 

Title 1 School 

Attendance: See sign-in sheet 

Call to Order: A meeting of the Davie Elementary School Advisory Council was held in-person in the 

media center on December 19, 2024. 

Mrs. Nazario (SAC Chair) called the meeting to order at 7:48 a.m.  

 

Minutes: Minutes from the October 2024 and November 2024 SAC meetings were reviewed. At Quorum. 

Megan McGee motioned to approve. Chermarie Beyer seconded.  

 

Old Business: School Environment Safety Incident Report- zero incidents  

 

New Business from Mrs. Decembert: 

1.​ Academics 

a.​ Calendar changes- Jan. 6 is now a regular day and Jan. 10 is teacher planning  

b.​ PM 2 closed- now teachers will look at the data and determine an action plan 

c.​ Optional academic activities available to students during the break for those parents 

who are interested. 

d.​ Hollywood Hills Innovation Zone Parent Training on Jan 14 @ 9:30 am on FOCUS at 

Sheridan Hills.   

2.​ Budget 

a.​ School improvement funds amount given- $7,000 coming out of funds for ELO  

 

3.​ Happenings 

a.​ Select students could shop with a cop  

b.​ 5th grade toured Driftwood Middle in preparation  

c.​ Kiwanis party was on Dec 14- Great job to Mrs. Kriner and her crew  

 

 

 

       Title 1 -Mrs. Quintana 

a.​ BCPS parental and Family Engagement Plan and Title 1 flyers 

Parent seminar Jan. 25 

Cooking seminar Feb. 13 online  

b.​ School improvement plan-  

Touch base at every meeting  

Reading FAST 2 score  

4 pts higher this year compared to this time last year 

Math by Lizano at next meeting  

 

        Open Discussion/ Concerns: 

 

 

 



 

1.​ Testing through the whole week is too much for our kids. Can we space it out through multiple 

weeks instead? Shouldn’t there be no homework on testing week/days? ALL teachers need to 

communicate when testing takes place as a reminder. 

2.​ Communications for school events, such as spirit week is nonexistent.  

3.​ When communicated, parents and teachers are not given enough time and are told at 

last-minute.  

4.​ Spirit week should have been school wide and not based on the teachers. That's part of what 

brings our school community together.  

5.​ Can we discuss some funding ideas for the school? Selling popcorn?  

6.​ Disciplined students who should be receiving referral and disciplinary consequences for 

unacceptable behaviors are not. Certain students here are not safe for this school and continue 

to be here. What are you doing about this?  

 

 

Next Meeting Date and Time: January 30, 2025. 

Meeting Adjournment: Meeting adjourned by Teresa Quintana at 8:50 AM. Motion carried unanimously.  

Submitted by Traci Smith  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


